



National Defence

Défense nationale

National Defence Headquarters Ottawa, Canada K1A 0K2 Quartier genéral de la Defense nationale Ottawa, Carrada K 1A 0K2

1745-42-4 (DG CREW)

/2 January 1990

Mr D. Martin Low Senior General Counsel Human Rights Law Section Department of Justice Justice Building Kent and Wellington Streets Ottawa, Ontario KlA OH8

Dear Mr Low;

I have received the Memorandum to Cabinet concerning the <u>Canadian Human Rights Act</u> amendments which was forwarded to the Department of National Defence by your Deputy Minister on 22 December 1989. As explained by our representatives at your meeting of 10 January, we are only just now in the process of analyzing the draft document.

You will know, of course, that this Department has a number of concerns with the present draft. I expect to provide you with detailed comments on or about Wednesday, 17 January, hopefully to be followed fairly quickly by a meeting between us and our respective staffs.

I have been appointed as the DND point of contact for the CHRA amendments. Should you have any questions on this issue, I can be contacted at 995-0018.

Yours Sincerely,

D.E. Munro Brigadier-General

Canadä

001401